
Meeting called to order at 5:00pm by the Employee Relations Committee. Present Joe Buffington, Ted 

Teel, Chief TJ Behning, and City Clerk Tanna Leonard. 

 

Committee discussed the wages for the part-time police officers in comparison to other communities 

and the last time that they had a pay raise. Clerk provided financial information for the impact of the 

budget.  Motion by Teel to recommend to council that the PT Police officers receive an increase of $5.00 

bring their wage to $25.00 per hour, motion seconded by Buffington and carried. 

 

Committee discussed the wages for part-time community center manager. Motion by Teel and 

seconded by Buffington to recommend that council award Brandy Harland with a $1.00 per hour wage 

increase. Motion carried. 

 

Committee asked that clerk prepare a financial analysis on wages for all other ft city employees and 

meet again on August 1, 2022 at 3:00pm. 

 

Motion by Teel to adjourn 5:45, seconded by Buffington and carried unanimously. 

 


